

FRIENDS of THE LABOR ARCHIVES

SECURING A FUTURE FOR LABOR HISTORY

Join a community of people dedicated to saving and celebrating the heritage of working people. Receive special news and event invitations. Contribute to the vital education and research made possible by the Labor Archives. Become a member of the Friends of the Labor Archives today!

Benefits include copies of Labor Archives reproductions and souvenirs; regular e-mail and print newsletters; invitation to participate in the annual membership meeting; invitations to attend Board Meetings; and special invitations to Labor Archives events.



YES! I/We would like to support labor history as a member of the Friends of the Labor Archives.

Complete and mail this form to:

Harry Bridges Center for Labor Studies University of Washington, Box 353530 Seattle, WA 98195-3530

You may also donate on-line by visiting www.laborarchives.org and clicking on "Make a gift."

Donor/Organization Name:				
Address:				
E-mail:		Phone:		
Membership Type (c	heck one):			
□ Individual		Available to individuals giving \$100 or more a year. Less than \$9/month!		
☐ Student and Low-Income		Available to individuals giving \$50 or more a year.		
□ Organization		Available to any organization giving \$300 or more a year.		
I would like to be billed:		☐ Monthly	☐ Annually	
Payment Method: ☐ Enclosed Check: Make checks out to "UW Foundation," "Labor Archives" on memo line.				
☐ Credit Card:	□ Visa	☐ Mastercard	☐ Discover	☐ American Express
	Card Number	:		Exp. Date:
	Direct Deposi	t: Cl	necking Account	☐ Saving Account
Account Number:				
Routing Number:				
☐ This gift is eligible for a corporate match. Amount to be matched:by				

<u>Friends of the Labor Archives</u> <u>Board of Directors</u>

Conor Casey, Labor Archivist Steve Conway, State Senator, 29th District, Tacoma

Robert Duggan, ILWU lawyer, retired

James Gregory, former Harry Bridges Chair in Labor Studies

Andrew Hedden, Associate Director, Harry Bridges Center for Labor Studies

Holly Hulscher, ILWU Local 23

Jeff Johnson, President, Washington State Labor Council, AFL-CIO

Ian Kennedy, past President, ILWU Local 52

Tom Lux, IAM District 751, retired

Ronald Magden, historian

Terri Mast, National Secretary Treasurer, Inlandboatmen's Union

Michael McCann, Director, Harry Bridges Center for Labor Studies

Ross Rieder, President, Pacific Northwest Labor History Association

Patty Rose, Secretary-Treasurer, Pierce County Central Labor Council

Eugene Vrana, ILWU Director of Educational Services, retired

Robin Walker, ILWU

About the Friends of the Labor Archives

Founded in 2014, the Friends of the Labor Archives mission is to advance the preservation and promotion of labor history through financial support and community outreach for the Labor Archives at the University of Washington.

Since 2010, the Labor Archives has worked to preserve and make accessible the records of working people and their unions, documenting the local, national, and international dimensions of the labor movement.

Members of the Friends receive regular updates on the activities of the Labor Archives. They also receive special invitations to events highlighting the labor history education, outreach and research made possible by the Archives.

The Labor Archives of Washington is been made possible by the grassroots contributions of the labor movement. In that spirit, the financial support pledged by the Friends is an essential part of continuing the work of the Labor Archives into the future.